Request for Special Temporary Authorization
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC
Station WMDH-FM, New Castle, Indiana

WMDH-FM Request for Special Temporary Authorization

Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH-CBC”), licensee of Station WMDH-FM New Castle, Indiana (Fac. ID
74092), respectfully requests a Special Temporary Authorization (“STA”) to operate WMDH-FM at reduced
power, pursuant to Sections 73.1635 and 73.1560(d) of the Rules.

RLH-CBC notified the FCC in its Notification of Reduced Power Operation that WMDH-FM was
experiencing problems with its transmitter, which affected its licensed operation. As of June 9, 2022,
the Station was operating at approximately twelve percent (12%) of its licensed effective radiated
power. RLH-CBC'’s engineers determined the cause of the transmitter problem(s) and ordered parts to
repair the transmitter. RLH-CBC has not received a delivery date yet, however, its engineers intend to
move swiftly to repair the transmitter once parts are received.

Accordingly, RLH-CBC respectfully requests a STA to permit operation at reduced power until the WMDH-
FM transmitter is repaired. This will allow the Station to continue to provide service to its listeners in the
New Castle area.
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